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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
TO:  Jason E. Brown; County Administrator 
 
THROUGH:  Phillip J. Matson, AICP  
  Community Development Director 
 
FROM: John Stoll 

Chief Long Range Planning 
 
DATE: November 15, 2022 
 
RE:  Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing for Upcoming Board Meeting 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
It is requested that the following information be given formal consideration by the Board of County 
Commissioners at its regular meeting of December 6, 2022. 
 
DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS: 
 
Please be advised that the following public hearing item has been scheduled for Board consideration: 
 
December 13, 2022 
 
County Initiated Request to Amend the 5 Year Capital Improvements Program and Supporting Data 
and Analysis of the Capital Improvements Element of the Comprehensive Plan [Legislative] 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The above referenced public hearing item is provided for the Board’s information.  No action is 
needed at this time. 
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